
 

 

September 2024 

 

Dear Year 13 Students, 

 

I hope that you have had an enjoyable summer break, please find below important information for the 

start of the autumn term.  

 

Start of Teaching & Timetables 
 

A reminder that Year 13 lessons will start on Monday 9 September. (Year 12 students will start on the 
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